
From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Sent: 8/8/2012 10:02:00 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Dig-in discussion? 

Hello-
Just to be clear, and now that I read both of them, I am sure, you want TWO separate meetings next 
week with Paul: 

1, RE: Dig-ins w/ Jesus & Paul-Prefer next Wed, 8/15 @ 8am. 
2, Mtg w/ Roger Frizzell & Paul-Prefer TUES, 8/14, morning or late afternoon, 

I'm sorry I was confused, I'll send Sally confirmation of both asap. 

Thank you, 
Anna-Marie 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 10:59 AM 
To: Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Subject: FW: Dig-in discussion? 

I typed in the wrong email address for you - sorry! 

From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 10:58 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'amd@cpuc.ca.gov' 
Subject: Dig-in discussion? 

Could you and Jesus and I have coffee next Wednesday so you can hear about his views on dig-
ins and you can see some numbers? 

Like 8:-8:30 am? 

I have in mind that we might go to Javalencia on Valencia between 19th and 20th Sts, just 
because I liked it when I went there with PG&E gas line crews a few weeks ago. 
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But that might be unrealistic depending on schedules, especially yours. 

Another option would be late afternoon on the 14th. 

Hope you are not having too stressful a day today! 

Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


